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September 29, 2020 
 
Hello families, 
 
We hope that your student(s) have begun settling in at Kenner Intermediate and are feeling 
more comfortable with our routines and procedures to help keep everyone safe and healthy. 
As we look ahead to October, we wanted to provide you with a few important updates. Should 
you have any questions in the weeks ahead, please feel free to email me at 
jason_huffman@kprdsb.ca. 
 
COVID-19 Screening 
To help keep everyone safe, please ensure that you are using the screening tool included on 
page 2 each morning before you send your student(s) to school. We appreciate your support 
in carrying out this important task. 
 
School Guests 
Please remember that entry to the school for parents, guardians, and caregivers is now done 
on an appointment-only basis as part of our COVID-19 protocol. Should you wish to arrange 
an appointment, you can contact the school at (705) 743-2181, extension 228, to speak with 
our secretary. 
 
Communicating with Students During School Day 
Our cell phone policy remains in effect this year as we require students to keep their phones 
off and away throughout the day, except for our nutrition breaks. Families and students are 
asked to communicate through the office during the school day to ensure that we are aware 
of early departure, illness and other activities that may affect the school. 
 
Plans of Care 

Plan of Care documents were sent through School Messenger last week.  Please be sure to 

return these documents and provide us with any updated medical information ASAP.  

 
Twitter Account 
Families are invited to join us on Twitter at @KennerIntermed1 should you be interested in 
receiving updates about some of the activities taking place in our school and community. 
 
School Council 
Councils are an important part of each school and we need your help! Please email me if are 
interested in joining our school council this year. Our first meeting with take place on 
Wednesday, September 30 at 6:30 via video conference. We will also be needing a new chair 
this year. 
 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Huffman 
Vice-Principal 
Kenner Intermediate 
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